
2023 ALA Executive Board Appointments FAQ 

Background 

On June 8, 2023, the ALA Executive Board shared with Council news of the appointment of 

two ALA members to the ALA Executive Board for a two-year term beginning at the end of 

Annual Conference in June 2023 and concluding at the end of Annual Conference in June 

2025. Some ALA Councilors have questions about the process and precedent for making 

these appointments given that these seats were created under the new ALA Bylaws adopted 

in April 2023 and follow a different process from
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